
 

BLACKBURN FUNFAIR   

P.O. BOX 47062 

Ottawa, ON 

      K1B 5B0 

 

Celebrating Canada's 150th: Request for a SILENT AUCTION ITEM 

Greetings: 

The Blackburn Hamlet Funfair has been one of the most-loved traditions for 

residents of Blackburn Hamlet and surrounding communities since 1971. 

On behalf of the Blackburn Hamlet Funfair team I would like to request your 

consideration to donate an item to our Silent Auction. Our annual Funfair is planned for 

the weekend of June 2-4, 2017 and will once again be held at the Blackburn Arena, 

Community Hall as well as the surrounding green space.  Our major fundraising event is 

the Silent Auction -- which will take place in the Blackburn Arena on Saturday June 3, 

2017. Previous auctions have always been very popular! In return for your donation you 

will receive visibility through our community and event advertising. 

This year we will be celebrating CANADA'S 150th BIRTHDAY and are hoping to have 

150 items in our silent auction! Donations of all kinds, big or small, will benefit the 

community!   

If you are able to help, please reply or send your donation directly to the P.O. BOX 

at the address above.  We will gladly pick up any items you wish to donate as well. If you 

require further information please contact: sponsorship@blackburnfunfair.ca or reply to 

this email. 

Thank you for your time & consideration, 

 

Betsy Schagerl 

613.859.9191 

SPONSORSHIP CO-ORDINATOR.   
BLACKBURN FUNFAIR COMMITTEE 2017     

mailto:sponsorship@blackburnfunfair.ca

